
 

 

 

Prot. n. 3310                                                                                        Rome, February 16 2021 

 

Dear brothers and sisters from all over the world! 

May the Lord grant you his peace! 

In the letter I wrote to you on January 10, 2021, in which we announced the celebration of the 

"800 years of the Memoriale Propositi (1221-2021)", we anticipated that we would send 

you several documents to be used as formation material for the months of February, May and 

August. The proposals we have thought of are the following: 

February: HISTORICAL FRAMEWORK 

May: TEXT AND ANALYSIS OF THE MEMORIALE PROPOSITI 

August: CURRENT VALUES 

These documents can help in the formation of local fraternities this year. With this letter 

attached the first lesson. 

Asking the intercession of our Seraphic Father St. Francis and our dear sister Clare, we send 

you our fraternal greetings. 

Your brother, 

 

Tibor Kauser 

CIOFS Minister General 

                                                                                        


